Phi Kappa

Ilinois

Wg raxe this opportunity to present to all

the Alpha Chis the newest members of Phi
Kappa. Yes, it was a lucky day for all con-
cerned, Sunday, February 27, when we brought
thirteen new members into the Chapter. We want
you all to meet: James C. Albright 51, Aurora,
11l.; James Dickson 52, Hampshire, Ill.; Thore H.
Edgren 52, Rockford, Ill.; Frank Goodman °52,
Chicago, Ill.; Roger Hansen 32, Urbana, IllL;



